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Senator Robson:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that I’ve captured your intent, especially
in light of the significant time constraints.  In particular, please note the following:

1.  Under this draft, the director and staff of the board are unclassified employees.
Is that ok?

2.  I did not include language mirroring s. 39.75 (3) (d) because I was uncertain if you
intended to create both an executive director and chairperson of the board and what
the difference is between an executive director and executive secretary.  Did you intend
to include both that provision and the provision requiring the election of an executive
director?

3.  Since the report that details the grants, etc., now goes to the entire legislature,
there is no reason to specify that the report be submitted to the cochairpersons of the
joint committee on finance.  It would just mean that the cochairs of JFC would each get
two copies of the report, which I did not believe was your intent.

4.  I did not require the board to have a seal.  I cannot think of any reason that it
would need one and since it was surrounded by question marks, I gathered that you
saw no need either.  Is that assumption correct?
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